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2nd September 2019 

  

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I am writing to you as I wish to be considered for the Trainee Solicitor position at your firm. I became 

aware of this position through your website. 

 

My name is Rebecca Slevin and I have completed an undergraduate degree in Law and Society (BCL) 

at Dublin City University. I have recently sat and successfully passed four FE-1 exams in March 2019.  

 

Training and working at ByrneWallace would benefit me immensely and provide me with the kind of 

hands on experience and challenge I am seeking to qualify as a successful solicitor. As requested, please 

find enclosed a detailed CV.  

 

I chose to pursue a career in law because I understand the power law has on society as a whole. From a 

personal perspective of being employed and renting property it has fascinated me to how far this power 

extends. Working at Fior Consulting has made me realize how interpreting law can effectively mitigate 

loss of income and I want to be part of this.  

 

Working for ByrneWallace would expose me to the kind of challenging, demanding work I enjoy and 

maximise my potential by working in a dynamic, commercial market. I would be delighted to have the 

opportunity to work in any of the areas in which your office focuses on. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. I hope to speak to you in the future about this exciting 

opportunity.  

 

 

Yours Faithfully,  

 

Rebecca Slevin 


